
Developing an 
evidence-based, 
practical and 
contextualised 
Workplace based 
Assessment 
Framework 

GPEx in collaboration with

This research project is supported by the Royal Australian College of General Practitioners with funding from the Australian 

Government under the General Practice Training program



The research project

In late 2018, GPEx was awarded a special 


